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To:  Brad Hunt, Superintendent of Schools 
From: Tracy L. Cartas, Executive Director of Intervention Services 
Date:  September 12, 2017 
cc: Mr. Grant, Dr. Denison 
 
Re: Plano Regional Day School Program for the Deaf Shared Service Arrangement 
 
This Shared Service Arrangement Agreement (SSA) for the Plano Regional Day School Program 
for the Deaf (Plano RDSPD) is a cooperative agreement between neighboring districts in Collin, 
Dallas and Denton Counties designed to afford learners the opportunity to obtain the legally 
required special education and related services appropriate for learners with significant hearing 
impairments.  
  
 
Recommendation: The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve the 
Shared Service Arrangement Agreement with the Plano Regional Day School Program for the 
Deaf. 
 


